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UPCOMING DATES IN SCHOOL UPCOMING EVENTS
Thursday 28th September and Friday 29th 
September: 

Year 12/Year 13 BTEC Creative Digital Media 
students - Canon Digital Storytelling workshop

Friday 29th September:

Race for Life: Cancer Research UK. Organised by 
BTEC Business students. 

Please note: For this event the school day 
timetable will revert for the day to summer 
timings ie break at 10.15am, lunch at 12.35pm, 
P4 and P5 after lunch.  

All Year 12 and Year 13 have the opportunity to 
participate.

Friday 22nd September: 

Internal deadline for Oxbridge, Medics, Vets, 
Dentists. Students are asked to submit their 
application so we can check it in detail before 
they send it to UCAS before half term

Thursday 5th October: 

Year 12 and Year 13 Meet the Tutor, 4-6pm 
– an in-person event for introductions and 
conversations. More details about how to book 
a time will be sent out.

Tuesday 10th October: 

6th form Open evening, 6-8pm please tell your 
friends!

UPCOMING TRIPS EXTERNAL SPEAKERS
Wednesday 20th September: 

Y13 JCB Apprenticeship talk – QEGS alumni

Wednesday 20th September: 

Year 13 University of Lancaster – how to choose 
a university/how to refine your personal 
statement.

Thursday 21st September: 

Year 13 Morrisons Degree Apprenticeship talk – 
QEGS alumni 

Friday 29th September: 

Ben Smith – 401 Challenge – overcoming 
adversity.

Wednesday 11th October: 

Year 12 UCAS and Apprenticeship Fair, Leicester

Thursday 17th October: 

Year 12 and Year 13 A level Physics trip to Alton 
Towers

Unfortunately, the Peaks Trip has had to 
be cancelled due to clashes with student 
commitments. We hope to reschedule a similar 
trip in the summer 2024.

In response to our Parents’ Communication Survey, we are publishing a short overview each 
half term of what is coming up in 6th form, to keep you informed and up to date with 6th form 
activities.

GENERAL INFORMATION
Year 12 students are encouraged to 
research volunteering and work experience 
opportunities. We are providing information 
about some of these in form time too.


